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After reading SB 1154-1, I am concerned about two sections of the bill and want 

them stricken from the bill:  Sections 17 and 19.   

 

I believe these sections are over reaching and can lead to even more homeless 

families.  And as such, do nothing to actually clean up the polluted water.   

 

Additionally, by legally preventing families from living on their property, you in effect 

can argue that “see?  No one is affected by this polluted water right now so we can 

delay fixing the problem.” 

 

There are already statutes in effect giving the government ways to clean up the 

polluted water. Please exhaust those remedies and use them efficiently before 

dreaming up more ways to make property workers suffer.  

 

Thank you 


